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SUPERIOR COURT OF LOS ANGELES COUNTY 
LAUNCHES NEW EXTERNAL COMMUNICATIONS 

SUBSCRIPTION PLATFORM 
 

Court Users and Members of the Media Can Now Subscribe and Manage Communication 

Preferences Directly for Notice to Attorneys, Public Notices and News Releases 

The Superior Court of Los Angeles County is pleased to announce the implementation of a new external 

communications distribution platform to enhance communication and provide more flexibility for court users 

who wish to receive important news, updates and developments from the Court via email in the form of Public 

Notices, Notice to Attorneys and News Releases. 

Effective immediately, interested court users and members of the media will have the ability to subscribe to the 

Court’s email lists and manage their communication preferences directly through the platform. Users without 

an existing subscription may elect to subscribe to the Court’s distribution lists through this link to manage their 

preferences.  

Users who have an existing subscription with the Court, which was previously managed manually, are advised 

to check and validate their email preferences by scrolling to the bottom of future email correspondence from 

the Court and selecting "Manage Subscriptions" to access their customized preference center.  

(An example of user options to manage email subscriptions from the Court) 

Users can also use the “Manage Subscriptions” option at the bottom of future email correspondence to change 

or update preferred subscriptions to ensure the most recent information is received.  
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The Court’s new external communications platform is designed to improve the court user experience by 

allowing subscribers to manage their email subscriptions directly and efficiently.  

For questions about the Court’s new email platform, please email PublicInfo@lacourt.org.  

mailto:PublicInfo@lacourt.org

